
 

Tonight: Club Assembly 
Fellowship: Wayne Fry and John Hozack 

 

Future Programs:  

 

24 Sept; Ben Barry; UHS Vietnam trip 
Introduction: John Payne 
Vote of Thanks: Guy Porter 
Fellowship: Emile Jansen and Bernard Jones 
 

October is Rotary’s Economic and Community 
Development Month 
 

1 Oct; Alan Heighway, ‘How to prevent heart attacks’  
Introduction: Rob Powell 
Vote of Thanks: Avril Pryor 
Fellowship: Jo Jones and Brian Morrison 
 

8 Oct; TBA - (HAT NIGHT?) 
Fellowship: Clare Nyholm and John Payne 
 

15 Oct; No meeting, South Coast Wine Show Dinner 
 

22 Oct; UHS Captains 
 

29 Oct; Eyes For Africa 
 

November is Rotary’s Foundation Month 
 

4 Nov; Calcutta at the Golf Club 
 All members to help, please 
 

5 Nov; NO MEETING 
 

12 Nov; Vicki MacDougall, DRIVING 
 

26 Nov; Life Education Van – visit - BBQ 
 

December is Rotary’s Disease Prevention and 
Treatment Month 
 

3 Dec; AGM - TBC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Report on meeting of 10 September 2019 
 

Sergeant at Arms Ian Tibbles opened meeting welcoming members and guests Shelagh Atkinson, 
Jenny Cantrill, Karri, Lucy, Oscar Conran and Claire Davies.  

President Stephen Hladio stated that the Calcutta is to run again this year, BCN luncheon is on Friday 
18th October and on Saturday 23rd November a Comedy Night is to held at Milton Theatre.  

Member’s announcement PP Trevor Schofield informed members of the upcoming visit of the Men’s 
Health Van is the area on 17th & 18th November and require assistance with the visit.  

Almoner report Bill Harris informed members of the progress of Rotarian Brian Johnson is 
recovering well though still has a few medical issues to attend to. Wishing you a speedy recovery Brian love 
and hugs from us.  

Director of Special Projects Emile Jansen spoke on a proposal for a Car raffle more details to follow. 
Emile also spoke on the upcoming Comedy Capers theatre night is booked for 23rd November tickets are 
$35.00.  
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 SEPTEMBER IS ROTARY’S BASIC EDUCATION AND LITERACY MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
19 Sept Thurs Rotary tables 

‘The Entertainers’ 
19, 20, 21 Sept  The Entertainers 

at the Civic Centre 
20 Sept Fri Jumping Castle Milton PS 

10 Oct  Hat Day 

18 Oct Fri 
Business Community Network, 
Luncheon, Golf Club 
Proceeds to Rotary Projects 

18 Oct Fri 
South Coast Wine Show 
$50, 7 for 7:30pm dinner,  
Golf Club 

24 Oct Thur World Polio Day 

30 Oct Wed 
Dream Cricket at Milton PS 
Students from MPS, UPS, 
Budawang, helpers from UHS 

4 Nov Mon Calcutta at the Golf Club 
5 Nov Tues NO MEETING 

17-18 Sun-
Mon 

Free Health Check for Men, 
Rural Van, at the Civic Centre 

23 Nov Sat Relay for Life 

23 Nov Sat Comedy Night at the Milton 
Theatre, $35 per person 

6-7-8 
Mar 

2020 

Fri - 
Sun 

District Conference 
At Dunn Lewis Centre 
‘Roaring 20s’ 

BIRTHDAYS: 17 Sept; Jo Jones,  
22 Sept; Jean Crouch. 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:  None this week. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed 
Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au  
BY NO LATER THAN 12 NOON ON MONDAY.  

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


Treasurer Ross Wade gave a short report on his 
recent adventures to Lighting Ridge and doing a 
makeup meeting at Lighting Ridge Rotary Club.  

Youth Director Andrea Tucker spoke on upcoming 
BCN luncheon is on Friday 18th October Mollymook 
Golf Club cost is $99.00. Tickets are on sale now.  

Guest Speaker Exchange Student Helena Zuil 
spoke on her home life showing photos of her family 
and pets. Helena spoke on her parents, grandparent, 
brother and animals and showing photos of her home 
town, and friends.  
Helena spoke on hobbies and interests in her home 
town including going and participating in festivals 
including dancing in the festivals.  
Helena explained how in the Netherlands the 
celebration of Christmas is on 5th December and 
Helena then spoke on the difference between Holland & Netherlands.  

 
 

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of report 
 

  
 

September 2019 Investiture Ceremonies, Government House. 
 

 
 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 
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